
C
re

w
e 

&
 N

an
tw

ic
h

 R
am

b
li

n
g 

C
lu

b
N

ew
sl

et
te

r 
- S

ep
te

m
b

er
 2

0
2

1

Footnote: To receive your newsletter by e-mail, please e-mail your request to -  info@creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk
A copy of this newsletter is also published on the Club Web Site in the Archive section.

Club Web site - http://www.creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk

2021 Sunday Walking Programme
This re-started in August with coach walks to Bakewell on 1st August, Buxton on 15th
August, Llandudno on 29th August and Ashbourne on on 12th September. Whilst
numbers are down from our normal turnouts - we had 39 at Ashbourne - we hope that as
word gets around numbers will increase. Whilst COVID restrictions have been lifted, we
still require all Members joining the Coach to wear a mask for the duration of  journey
there and back - this is no different to that required on Public Transport. Members
joining this coach walk are required to bring their coach fare - £12 - in a sealed Envelope
with their name on the front ( couples can use the same envelope with both names on the
front) - these are collected on the Coach by the Treasurer.
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Annual General Meeting 2022 -
 21st February 2022 at The Brittles, Wistaston. The
current Chairman Bryan Clydesdale would like to
stand down after a number of years on the Committee
if a volunteer can be found. We will therefore need a
new Chairman and we still need a Ramble Organiser 2
preferably from our C Walkers..
Reminisce Meetings  -The next event has been
arranged for Monday 6 December.  Meet at 12.00 at
the Sacred Orchard, Nantwich to place your order and
expect to be eating around 1pm. Contact Marilyn Nor-
bury 01270 661640 norbsbadgersbank@gmail.com to
confirm your attendance.
Annual Meal Walk - October 10th - This will be a
celebration of our clubs 75th anniversary and all are
welcome. If you simply want to walk and not have a
meal just turn up and pay your fare on the coach. If
you want to join us for a meal complete the Booking
Slip and return it to Judith Ruff by 26th September
Skittles Event - A thoroughly enjoyable event won by
Kath Conroy’s Team

Walk Leaders - Members  who have attended walks
since our re-start will know that we are struggling to
find Leaders for our walks - on the last outing at Ash-
bourne we had to combine the ‘A’ & ‘B’ Walk Groups
- we need more Members to offer to lead walks
Ladies Peter Storm Waterproof Trousers. Colour
Black, Size Medium. Free or small donation to club -
Contact Bryan Clydesdale
2022 Club Holiday -  This is the postponed 2021
event which was suspended due to COVID restrictions
Spaces are still available - for further details contact
Phil Mellor.
Joan Yarwood - Joan’s Daughter has informed the
Club that her Mother has moved into a Care Home,
She has Parkinson's Disease and Dementia making her
increasingly frail. Stan Thomason has recently passed
away, so she has lost her partner in crime!
She is now at Barony Lodge (Room 45)
Barony Road, Nantwich  CW5 5QS
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LEADERS REQUIRED FORTHCOMING  WALKS -
RAMBLE AREA/LOCATION LEADER REQUIRED

SEP 26 TITTESWORTH, DERBYSHIRE A
OCT 10 ST MARTINS, SHROPSHIRE A,C
OCT 24 CHURCH STRETTON,SHROPSHIRE C
NOV 7 HARTINGTON, DERBYSHIRE A,B

NOV 21 ELLESMERE, SHROPSHIRE A
DEC 5 BIDDULPH, STAFFORDSHIRE B,C

DEC 26 BOXING DAY RAMBLE 1


